
 
 

In 2015 the Coreley Parish Plan was published following many months of research by a group of 

volunteers, at the request of the Parish Council. Those of you who lived in the village from 2012 on 

might remember a meeting in the Memorial Hall and subsequent views of residents obtained 

through the completion of questionnaires. Since 2015 the plan has been referred to by the Parish 

Council to determine planning applications and also help refine their communication strategy. 

 

There have been many changes in the Parish since then, from the impact of Covid to the cost-of-

living crisis, the sad loss of neighbours in addition to the arrival of new residents. The plan has to 

reflect these and other more current issues and needs to be reviewed and changed to reflect our 

present needs. Following a request from the Parish Council a group of volunteers, including some of 

those involved in the 2015 plan, have formed a Review Group, the CPPRG, and started work. The 

group would welcome additional members, particularly from our younger residents, from businesses 

operating in the Parish and also from regular visitors and users of the Memorial Hall. If you think you 

can help, contact details are included at the end of this leaflet. 

 

As mentioned above it is important that the plan reflects as many views as possible and to enable 

further research to be carried out by the CPPRG an open afternoon for all Coreley residents has been 

arranged for Sunday 9th July 2023 from 2pm to 4pm in the Memorial Hall. Tea and coffee will be 

available.  

 

At the community afternoon, members of the review group would like to seek views on what 

residents want to happen in the Parish, both in the long term and short term, and about any 

particular concerns that people may have. After this meeting, having obtained information about the 

key issues, the CPPRG plans to distribute to everyone in the Parish a more targeted questionnaire. 

Your answers will allow the CPPRG to prepare an action plan for the Parish Council that will 

represent what parishioners actually want. 

 

We want to keep everyone informed of progress and finding out the best way to do this would be a 

great start. On the second page of this letter you can indicate your preferred method(s) to be kept 

informed. We are keen to know how you obtain information about events in the Parish, so please 

complete the second half also. We would like to obtain your replies to this letter within two weeks. 

We are prepared to collect them by hand, but it would help if you can return them electronically. A 

member of the Parish Council is working closely with the Review Group to ensure information on 

progress is passed back to the Parish Council. 

 

If you would like to join the CPPRG or have any further questions please contact Andy Freestone 

(CPPRG Chair) on WhatsApp/text 07779648050, phone 01584 890146 or Email on 

coreleyprg@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you. 

Coreley Parish Plan Review Group. (CPPRG) 
 



 
 

 

I would like to be contacted by the CPPRG by, please tick or you 

can reply using any of the options below. 
 

 

Please 

Tick 

below 

My Name.   

My Address.    
 

Postcode.  

 

 

 
Email - My email address is  

 
WhatsApp - My mobile no. is  

 
Text message   

 
Twitter   

 
Personally letter (but electronically is preferred) 

 

 

 

I use the following to get information about the Parish, please 

tick as appropriate. 

 

Tick boxes Location 

 Village Noticeboards 

 Parish website 

 Local Whatsapp group 

 Local Facebook 

 Twitter 

 


